
LEAD LINE REPLACEMENTS 

 

The lead service lines found on North Street near Pine have been replaced. New copper services and 

curb stops were supplied and installed by the Authority. Home Owners were contacted and the home 

owner contracted to have their lines changed going from the curb stop into their house. 


